
Monday 21st October  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RE: RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO YORK FOR YEAR 5 CHILDREN 

 

As you are aware, once again we are planning an educational visit to York for children in Year 5. 

 

York offers a wealth of history, which will enrich the curriculum the children are studying during the Spring Term. 

In York the children visit:- 

 

Brigantium Roman Fort  

Danelaw Viking Village  

Jorvik Viking Centre 

York Minster 

York Minster Foundations 

 

The cost of the trip including transport, full board and lodging, all visits and insurance will be approximately 

£155.00.  The visit will take place from Wednesday 12th March to Friday 14th March 2014.  If there are any 

financial problems for this visit, please contact Mr Pratt to discuss this further. 

 

Please return the attached slip, indicating your consent to the trip and that a non-refundable deposit payment of 

£50 has been made via Parent pay or Payment card, by Friday 8th November, if you would like your child to be 

considered for this residential visit. If you would like to spread payments of this trip, you may now start 

contributing via Parentpay.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Trudi Boon 

 

 

York Visit 

 

I would like my child to take part in the residential visit to the City of York from Wednesday 12th March to 

Friday 14th March 2014. 

 

I have paid a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 via Parent Pay.  

 

I would like a barcode from the office to pay for this deposit.  

 

I understand that the final decision on whether a child goes to York will be made by the school. 

 

 

Signed:  _________________________   

 

Child’s Name:  ____________________      Class:  __________ 

 


